
 

MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING) 
NOTICE 

                             Dated: - 14-08-2023 
 

It is notified for the information of 
all the students, teachers and non-
teaching staff of the college that like 
last year, this year too, India’s 
Independence Day will be celebrated 
in every house (13th-15th August, 2023) 
under Har Ghar Tiranga Campaign. 

 

All are requested to enthusiastically 
take their selfie with the Tiranga        
and put it on the website 
www.harghartiranga.com.     

  
  

 (Prof. Vichitra) 
                                                    Oftg. Principal 

Copy to:- 
1. College Website. 
2. Students’ Notice Board. 
3. Library Notice Board. 
4. All the teachers. 
5. All the Non-Teaching Staff. 
6. Office file. 


